



Parent Newsletter No 9

12th June, 2018

PRINCIPAL: Sheryl Pilkington

DEPUTY: Chris Walker

MANAGER CORPORATE SERVICES Janet Gordon

From the Principal's Desk



Good Work

Thank you to the students in Room 9 who were very excited about showing me their space pictures and papier mâché planets.

Community Survey

Many thanks to all the families who completed the survey last week. We had over 80 surveys returned, the highest number yet! Thank you also to all the students from Kindy to Year 6 and all the staff who completed a survey. This has given us valuable information about how the community feels about the school, what we are doing well and what might need to improve.

Playgroup

Unfortunately we were unable to have the information session regarding Playgroup on Monday. The meeting has been rescheduled to Thursday 19th July at 9.00am and we hopefully will start in Term 3.

African Drum Beat Incursion

The performance will be held in the undercover area on Thursday this week and will only cost \$5 per student.

Spare permission notes are available from the office.

Student Acknowledgements

We have some amazing students at Embleton. Lidia held a cake stall after school last week to raise money for Motor Neuron Disease. You did an awesome job Lidia, we are so very proud of you. We are also proud of two of our students who became Australian Citizens last week Sheinzyrel and Hayley. When it was announced at assembly on Monday, the two girls stood up arm in arm....beautiful!

School Development Day

On the last day of this Term, all schools in the Morley Schools Network will be attending a combined School Development Program hosted by John Forrest Secondary College. This is a pupil free day.



Cross Country Carnival

Cross Country carnival will be Week 9 on Tuesday 26th June. First race will be Pre Primary at 9:00 am. We are looking for volunteers so if any parents could assist on

the day please come and see Mr Walker or Mr Thompson.

Sheryl Pilkington PRINCIPAL

FACTION SHIRTS

\$8 AVAILABLE NOW from the Office



P&C NEWS

PYJAMA DAY

The PJ Day raised enough money for the purchase of an Interactive World Globe. This was shown at the Assembly on Monday and will be accessioned and ready to use soon after the Book Fair. Thank you for your support.

CHOCOLATES

Fund raising using Cadbury Chocolates will go ahead this year. Jess will sell boxes of chocolates in the last week of the term outside the office area on the stage.

The Chocolate money is not expected to be back until 3rd Term but money that is handed in on or before the 1st August, will go in a draw to win a prize!

BOOK FAIR

"Paws For Books" is the theme for this year's Book Fair. Students are invited to dress as a book character on Wednesday for the parade. Book sale days are:-

- Wednesday 13 June 8:15am 6:00pm. A sausage sizzle will be available from 3:00pm with a special guest appearance by Clifford the Big Red Dog
- Thursday 14 June Book Sales from 8:15am 3:30pm

TEACHERS PET COMPETITION

Congratulations Alexis from Room 2 with 7 correct answers
Alexis will receive a book from the Book Fair.

Congratulations to Daniela, Sharon, Raelene & Lynda it was a 4 way tie for these staff members guessing all 18 correct.

4 YEAR OLD KINDERGARTEN APPLICATIONS FOR YEAR 2019

Kindergarten Programme: Office staff are currently taking Applications for Enrolments for children who will turn 4 years of age on or before June 30, 2019.



Birth Certificates and Immunisation Records for each child **MUST** be presented when completing an Application for Enrolment.

TRIPLE P POSITIVE PARENTING PROGRAM

The next **FREE** 3 week program commences Wednesday 15th August 2018
Maylands Rise, 28 Eighth Ave, Maylands
9:30am - 11:30am

Parents are encouranged to attend all 3 seminars:

- 1. Children's behaviour the tough part of parenting
- 2. Raising Confident Children
- 3. Raising Emotionally Resilient Children

Bookings are essential as places are limited - healthywa.wa.gov.au/parentgroups to book your place Sorry, No Creche Available



CHAPLAINCY CHAT

ENTHUSIASM is the Virtue for the next fortnight.

ENTHUSIASM is doing something whole heartily with zeal and eagerness giving 100% to what you do. Being Enthusiastic is being excited about something.

Could you please demonstrate Enthusiasm in your home so that your children can see what it looks like in different settings.